Meeting convened: 6:30, 2/20/2003

Attendees: Many

Location: Pojoaque Valley Schools Community Conference Room (Jacona Campus)

30 Jan Meeting notes approved.

Romella and Sarah will be attending the Committee meetings. Robert Griego will advise as needed. 

The community plan should conform w/ the vision of the County Growth Management Plan. County Growth Management Plan and other documents given to Dave Neal for distribution.

Romella is to meet with County Manager to determine the best protocol to be followed in opening communications channels with the Pueblo and how the Committee activities and decisions will be communicated to the Pueblos.

Jacona Land Grant holders need to be involved or at least informed regarding the development of the Community Plan.

Romella described the Comprehensive Planning, Incremental Planning, Strategic Planning processes and the various advantages and disadvantages. Much discussion occurred regarding which process would be best for our community. Boundaries of the Community Plan continue to be an issue and will need a fair amount of work on behalf of the County staff to establish the lands to be included in the Plan.

In the end, it was decided to support the Strategic Planning process and will formally adopt this process at the next meeting.

March meetings will be conducted on 13 and 27 March, 6:30 PM, PVS District Office.

Meeting adjourned @ 8:30.

​​​​

Notes prepared by Dave Neal, Pojoaque Valley Planning Committee Note taker. 

